Republic of the Philippines
Pepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

January 24, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 066 ,s. 2022

YSEALI CLIMATE CHANGEMAKERS ALIGNMENT MEETING

To:  Schools Division Superintendent of:
Eastern Samar Division
All Regional and Division DRRM Coordinators
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is Memorandum No. DRRMS-01-14-2022-001 from the Office of the Disaster
Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) dated January 14, 2022, requesting all
participants of the YSEALI Climate Chagemakers Online Training Course on Teaching Climate
Change to attend an alignment meeting on January 27, 2022 at 10:00-11:30 a.m.

2. Any question relative to this meeting can be directed to the Regional DRRM
Coordinator, Ted Juan C. Pelefio at mobile no. 09568364933.

3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
Regional Director

Enclosures:  None

References: OUA Memorandum No. 00-0122-0073

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
Climate Changemakers DRRM
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MEMORANDUM ‘S&K

No: DRRMS-01-14-2022-0001 Sl

FOR : REGIONAL DIRECTORS (REGION V, VI, Viil, Xili, AND CAR)
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS (SDO APAYAO, SDO
SORSOGON, SDO EASTERN SAMAR, SDO SURIGAO DEL
SUR, AND SDO ILOILO CITY)
REGIONAL AND DIVISION DRRM COORDINATORS
CONCERNED
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FROM : RONIEDA R. CO
Director IV
Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service
SUBJECT : YSEALI CLIMATE CHANGEMAKERS ALIGNMENT MEETING

DATE : 14 January 2022

The Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) is grateful for your
continuous support and assistance in the conduct of the YSEALI Climate Changemakers
Online Training Course on Teaching Climate Change. In preparation for the closing of
Batch 1 and registration for Batch 2, we would like to invite you for an alignment meeting
on 27 January 2022, 10:00 a.m - 11:30 a.m.

The agenda will be as follows:

Key Accomplishments

Feedback on Batch 1

Reminders for Batch 1

Discussion on Batch 2
o Recruitment and Endorsement of Participants
o Schedule of Synchronous Sessions

Should you have any questions, you may contact Ms. Zherluck Shaen Rodriguez at
zherluck.rodriguez@deped.gov.ph (e-mail) or +63995-792-7555 (mobile).

Thank you very much.



